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Transmitted Via Email 
March 9, 2021 
 
University of Michigan Professional Nurse Council 
c/o Miller Cohen. P.L.C 
Mr. Robert Fetter, Attorney 
7720 2nd Ave., Suite 335 
Detroit, MI  48202 
 
RE: Regents of the University of Michigan and Michigan Nurses Association and  
 Michigan Professional Nurse Council – 21-A-0057-RC   
 Motion for Reconsideration of Administrative Dismissal of Petition 
 
Dear Mr. Fetter: 
 
At today’s regular monthly meeting of the Michigan Employment Relations Commission, the 
above referenced request was discussed.  In conclusion, the members determined the matter was 
not proper for Commission review.   
 
Additionally, the Commissioners reiterated the necessity of the filing of a show of interest in order 
to adequately support the agency’s processing of a representation petition in accordance with 
MERC’s General Rules, specifically R 145 (2). 
 
Accordingly, the Commission unanimously denied the reconsideration request and upheld the 
prior administrative dismissal of the representation petition.    
 
Feel free to contact me should you have any concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Sidney McBride 
Bureau Director  
 
cc: Regents of the University of Michigan 
       Michigan Nurses Association 
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